
 

June 4, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair        Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives     U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515      Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Comprehensive Study of the Sacramento River, Yolo Bypass, CA in 

fiscal year 2022. The intended recipient is U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (SPK). The non-federal 

sponsor is the Sacramento Area Flood Control Agency, located at 1007 7th Street 7th Floor, 

Sacramento, CA 95814. 

The funding would be used to develop a comprehensive, collaborative investigation of water & 

related resources planning, implementation & management within the Yolo Bypass System. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

DORIS MATSUI 

Member of Congress 

 


